August 14th, 2011 IABS minutes

Start time: 8:00 p.m.

People present:

Julia Chang

Chris Jeckel

Rose Sloan

Liz Bottner

Dale Sczweck

Michelle Wesley

Debbie Stein

Aly Slaughter

Sheila Schneider

Dale visited the Louisiana Training Center and thought the program included a lot of work and a vigorous regiment but had outstanding results.  Dale’s only concern was the focus on training under sleep shades instead of using residual vision. Pam Allen, Louisiana’s president will incidentally be this year’s national rep.  

Motion to accept July’s meeting minutes carried

Request for NABS rep was put in (Darian Smith as first and Shaun Whalen as second) 

The IABS flyer has not gone out with the parents’ letters but should soon.  Liz sent the flyer to the lighthouse, but they have not responded yet.  Dale is also waiting on a response from the NIU disabilities office.

Liz has four hundred index cards waiting to be brailled and printed for convention raffles.  They will be sold for a dollar each or six for five dollars.  

Advertising for IABS idol will go to the PR committee, but we are still waiting for them to have a meeting.  Debbie Pittman and Charlene Elders are co-chairs.  Dale will talk to them, but most of the advertising should be done by IABS.  The idea of contacting PR about advertising for IABS was dropped upon further discussion.  IABS idol was also mentioned in the convention bulletin and will be mentioned in the parent flyer that will be going out.  September 20th will be the posted deadline.  This year we should try to limit the time on IABS idol (8pm-10pm).  On the other hand it is a major source of revenue and people can leave early if they want to.  

The teaching excellence award submission form deadline is still September 15th.  

Debbie, Aly and Michelle will form a committee for the teaching excellence award.  Michelle will be the person to contact.  Liz will update the form and send it out tomorrow.  Debbie can send it out to the parents list.  It is also a good thing to take up with the PR committee.

Liz also wanted to set up a separate call to sort out the agenda for the student luncheon.  It will be on Sunday, August 28th at 8:00 p.m. 

Debbie talked about the board meeting that was in August.  Denise took notes and there will also be information about the layout of the hotel.  

The student program has also been arranged to fit the parents’ schedule.  The first hour of the student program will be about scholarships and other things parents will be interested in and then they will break at one to go to their separate lunches.

The next regular IABS board meeting will be September 11th at 8:00 p.m.  218 936 1200 code 4227 (IABS)

Move to adjourn

Motion carried

End time: 8:38 p.m.

